
YEAR 7 MEMO: 9th MAY 2025

A reminder that all students 
were given a knowledge 

organiser last week. Some 
students have already 

‘forgotten’ to bring them to 
school meaning they have 

received negative 
consequences. Please 

ensure they are in school 
EVERY day.

Students celebrated VE day on 
8th March in our weekly 

seminar. They learned all 
about what it means to 

celebrate 80 years since the 
end of the war in Europe.

Some students continued with 
their bikeability course. Nearly 
all Year 7 students have taken 
part and learned to ride a bike 

safely! Well done!

Parents’ evening will take place 
on Tuesday 13th May 4:30-

6:30pm! Please click here for 
more information on how to 

book appointments.

GCSEs start officially in school. 
This may mean that there are 
some slight changes to daily  
timetables for students. Any 

changes will be communicated 
with students clearly . 

LAST WEEK THIS WEEK NEXT WEEK

Year 7 weekly 
attendance:
94.44%

AMAZING!!!

YEAR 7 
PARENTS’ 
EVENING

Tuesday 13th 
May

4:30-6:30pm

We have returned to Class Charts to record behaviour 
points in school. Please ensure that parents / guardians 
have the app so that you can monitor your child’s 
behaviour in school! Please contact 
acrossland@newsomeacademy.co.uk if you have any 
issues.

https://newsomeacademy.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2025/04/Year-7-Parents-evening-Bromcom1.pdf
mailto:acrossland@newsomeacademy.co.uk
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